
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Health Hub facility. The entity to receive funding for this project 

is the City of Albuque, located at 400 Marquette NW, Suite 504, Albuquerque, New Mexico 

87102. The funding would be to an existing City-owned building and to purchase associated 

equipment to house a maximum 60-bed medical sobering center at the centrally-located, newly 

acquired Gibson Health Hub facility. 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


